
From: Robert Fojtik <Robert.Fojtik@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2019 11:41 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Celia Meza <Celia.Meza@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Ethics notification 
 

Steve, 

I’m writing to notify you that I attended a Blackhawks game in my official capacity at the 
invitation of Choose Chicago Board Chairman Glenn Eden on October 27, 2019. The 
seat was in the skybox of Jay Blunk, a Blackhawks executive and Choose Chicago 
Board member. 

• Hockey game (box seats) 

• October 27, 2019 

• I do not know the cost of a ticket to attend the game in a box 

• No friends or family were invited. 

  
Thanks, 
  
Rob 
 
 
Robert Fojtik, Senior Advisor (he/him) 
Office of the Mayor, City of Chicago 
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